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Chetwynd Library Building & Lands 

The District of Chetwynd proposed that the Peace River 

Regional District accept ownership of the Chetwynd 

Library Building and Lands.  Staff was directed to 

prepare a report outlining potential outcomes. 

PRRD Water Facility Feasibility Studies 

A contract was awarded to WSP Canada Inc. to 

complete water feasibility studies for existing and new 

potable water dispensing facilities in Electoral Area ‘B’. 

ALR Applications 

The Board approved the Giesbrecht application to 

proceed to the ALC. 

 

 

Purchase of Water Tanker & Accessory 

Equipment 

A water tanker and accessory equipment to be owned 

by the Regional District will be purchased for the 

Dawson Creek Fire Department to utilize.   

 

Stream Rehabilitation Works 

Contracts were awarded for the supply of labour, 

equipment and aggregate necessary to complete 

stream rehabilitation works associated with the 2016 

floods. 

Official Community Plan Amendment Bylaw 

No. 2267, 2016 & Zoning Amendment Bylaw 

No. 2268, 2016 (Golden Sunrise Land 

Development Ltd) 

Consideration of the bylaw amendment applications 

were deferred to the January 12, 2017 Board meeting 

to allow the proponent to be present at the Board 

meeting. 

2017 Regional Board Outreach Meeting 
The July 27, 2017 Regional Board Outreach Meeting will 

be held at the Charlie Lake Community Hall. 

 

Waste Reduction, Promotion and Education 

Program 

Northern Environmental Action Team (NEAT) was 

awarded a one year contract to deliver the Waste 

Reduction, Promotion and Education program.  A six 

month public consultation process will be conducted 

with residents to determine their desire for diversion 

programs. 
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